
 

 

 

   

Members' Gardens Tour – June 21, 2014   

 

 On Saturday, June  21, members of 

the GGG  met at the Greely Community 

Centre to participate in an organized tour of 

five gardens of our Greely Gardeners Group 

members. This year, four of gardens visited 

were in Greely West and the fifth was on 

Bank Street.   

 

 We had a lovely sunny day for this 

year’s members’ gardens tour. Thanks very 

much to Carol Mitchell, Shelley Piercey, 

Jacquie and Ivy Livingstone and Melody 

Tomka who welcomed us to their gardens 

and our answered questions.  

 

 As usual the gardens were all very different and had a great variety of plants, some familiar 

and some new. It is always interesting to visit other people’s gardens and to appreciate the time 

and effort that goes into maintaining a garden.  

 

  Sharing ideas with our fellow members 
and enjoying each other’s creations are two things 
that make the GGG a most welcoming group, and 
this makes our Members' Gardens Tour such an 
interesting annual event.   
 
  Many thanks go to the GGG Executive 
Committee for planning and organizing the event. 
The Executive Committee wishes to thank Carole, 
Shelley, Jackie and Ivy for inviting us into their 
gardens. A warm thank you goes to Melody Tomka 
for inviting us to visit her garden and for hosting a 
pot-luck picnic following the tour.  

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We look forward to visiting 

more of our GGG members' gardens 
next year.  

 
Maybe we can visit your 

garden in 2015? 
 


